
 

Diary Dates 

24/11/23 
School disco at 
junior site  

 

24/11/23 

Year 6 School 
Nurses Height and 
Weight 
Assessment  

 

1/12/23 

Christmas Shop 

 

8/12/23 

Socks for Chocs 
Day 

 

11/12/23  

Infant Nativity 
performance (am)  

 

11/12/23 

Infants singing for 
Sunshine Club  

 

School Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was lovely to welcome so many of you to our ‘Book Look’ open sessions this week. Our 
pupils are very proud of their hard work, achievements, and progress they have made this 
term; it is very beneficial for them to share this with you, their parents. 

A number of year 5 and 6 Peer Mentors have been selected to support their peers with 
friendships and wellbeing. In a few weeks, the mentors will enjoy a day’s training by 
Buckinghamshire Mind. Congratulations to the girls football team who played brilliantly 
against Haddenham Juniors, although the result was 3-0 the girls did well with Holly being 
named player of the match. 

A quick reminder: 

The Infant site gate opens at 8:35am each morning with a 10 minute drop off window, closing 
at 8:45am. 

All pupils are expected to wear a school tie, as part of their winter school uniform. Elastic or 
regular ties may be worn, ideally with a white long sleeved school shirt rather than a summer 
polo shirt. 

Can I request that parking is really taken into consideration at the Disco this evening. We have 
had a number of terrible incidents that have led to very upset neighbours recently including 
persistent car scratching, verbal abuse as well as front door and driveways being blocked by 
school parents. This is an evening event at a time when people expect to be able to get into 
their homes. Do not block gates or driveways. Please park at the road by the church or 
consider sharing lifts. 

Finally, I would like to welcome Mrs Bingham, our new School Administrator to the 
Cuddington site. She started on Monday and hope you get the opportunity to meet her and 
welcome her to the school. 

Yours, 

Mrs Wilde 

 

F4CADS 
Disco Tonight Friday 24th November 

We look forward to welcoming the children this evening and can’t wait to see them dressed 

up and ready to dance. See you at Junior school hall in Dinton with DJ Dan.   

Infants 5:30-6:15pm 

Juniors 6:30-7:30pm 



12/12/23 

Infant Nativity 
performance (pm) 
and chocolate 
tombola 

 

13/12/23 

Juniors Carol 
Service 6.30pm 

 

15/12/23  

Chocolate 
Tombola and 
Christmas jumper 
day  

 

19/12/23 

Half day finish  

1.15pm infants  

1.30pm juniors 

 

Payments  

F4CADS school 
uniform  

Morning owls  

School disco  

Derby June 24 
Residential 

Remaining 
Woodrow 
payments – please 
settle before the 
end of term 

Tuck shop everything 50p - with a guideline to bring a maximum of £2.   

 

Please respect the village resident’s driveways and park by the church along Upton Road and 

walk children through churchyard and down to school.  Do not block driveways for anytime.  

 

Please let Mrs Wilde know when signing your child in if your child is going home with 

someone else as we won’t have bag tags etc  

 

This is a drop and go event for children only. 

 

Xmas4schools 

Ordered items have arrived and should be coming home soon. 

 

Christmas shop  

Thank you all for your generous gifts donated in and taking part in this festive activity which 

the children love.  Look out for labels being sent home early next week to be brought in on 

Friday 1st with a named carrier bag to carry their gifts home in. 

We hope you all enjoy the gifts your children choose for you or other loved ones.  

 

‘Socks 4 Chocs’ Friday 8th December  

For the chocolate for our tombola this year we are having a crazy socks day - socks for 

chocs!  Please bring some chocolate in - slabs, boxes, tubs any kind of chocolate (in date 

please) and you can wear any colour socks/tights with your uniform.  

 

Tuesday 12th December 

F4CADS will be hosting chocolate tombola on the infant site after the nativity performance, 

please bring cash with you. 50p a ticket or 5 tickets for £2. 

 

Wednesday 13th December  

F4CADS will be serving refreshments from 5:30pm in Dinton church - hot drinks, mulled wine 

and mince pies, as well as having the chocolate tombola before the Family Carols lead by the 

children begins at 6:30pm.  All proceeds (please bring cash) of refreshments will be for a 

charity chosen by the children and proceeds of chocolate tombola to F4CADS.  Please do 

come and support us and be part of the school Christmas festivities - Christmas jumpers 

optional!  

 

EasyFundraising 

Remember to sign up before doing your Christmas shopping online!  

 

Please join us in supporting Cuddington and Dinton Church of England School on 

#easyfundraising, you'll raise FREE donations with your everyday shopping. It's quick and easy 

to sign up! Plus, once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising will double it! Sign up 

now: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-

1/?invite=bjoful&char=1007&referral-campaign=s2s&utm_source=swupsharebox 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cuddington/ 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=bjoful&char=1007&referral-campaign=s2s&utm_source=swupsharebox
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=bjoful&char=1007&referral-campaign=s2s&utm_source=swupsharebox
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cuddington/


 
 
 
Parent information 
 

Headlice Alert 

We have had a few reportings of headlice at the infant and junior site this week, please check your 
child’s hair and refer to the NHS guidance page for awareness. 
 

 
Head lice and nits - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

Head lice and nits 

Find out how to spot head lice, how to get rid of 

them and how they spread. 

www.nhs.uk 

  
 

Admission Authority for all schools and academies  

Each year the Admission Authority must consult on proposed changes to the admission 
arrangements. 
Turnfurlong Junior School wish to consult on their admissions policy for the year 2025/26.  A 
copy of the consultation letter and proposed policy is available on their 
website www.tjs.org.uk/key-information/admissions 
 
A consultation period is now in place and will run from 17th November until 5th January. Any 
views and feedback can be left by clicking here.  
 
 
Aquatics at Stoke Mandeville Stadium would like to share details of their fantastic swimming lessons 
programme offer.  Join now and pay nothing until January! 
  
This promotion will save £20 on initial joining fee, the remaining lessons in November and all lessons 
in December FREE. First payment will come out 1st January by direct debit from £34.65. This includes 
all lessons from adult and child lessons (2-4 years) Child swimming lessons (4-16 years) adult lessons 
(16 plus) 
  
Please see attached a Jpeg of the offer and contact:   
Chris Hawkes 
Aquatics Commercial Lead 
Stoke Mandeville Stadium 
Serco UK & Europe 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
http://www.tjs.org.uk/key-information/admissions
https://forms.gle/B1iaWbYoFeWPxSo7A
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


  
Direct Line:+ 44 (0)1296 596 535 
Reception:+ 44 (0)1296 48 48 48 

 

Stars of the Week 

Foundation - Beauden and Vinnie 

Year 1 - Barney and Olivia L 

Year 2 - Freddie and Hannah 

Year 3 – Christopher, Amara and Amber  

Year 4 – Yuvi and Eleri  

Year 5 – Zac and Oscar 

Year 6 – Rory and Raph 

 

Sports Star 

Year 3 – Henry and George M 

Year 5 – Katie and Joseph R 

Year 6 – Blayne and Drew 

 

Leaves 

Year 1 – Azlaan 

Year 3 – Clara, Amara and Josh 

Year 5 – Annabel 

Year 6 – Posie 

 

 

 



 


